State aging commission to
meet 1in EDC

The California Commission on Aging will be visiting El Dorado
County for a special public meeting on Aug. 1 focused on
services for older adults.

It will be from 9am-5pm at the El Dorado County Government
Center, Building A, located at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville.

Members of the California Commission on Aging will be on hand
to participate in presentations and discussions highlighting
local programs, including: Senior Services Programs, Senior
Peer Counseling, and an Elder and Dependent Adult Abuse
Project.

The primary purpose of the commission is to advance issues
fundamental to ensuring healthy, purposeful and dignified
longevity for all Californians.

For questions regarding the meeting, contact Yasmin Hichborn
at 530.642.4833.
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